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Norway needs more digital winners

Teknisk Ukeblad, Oct 19th

Christine Korme (Abelia), Hilde Erlandsen (RCN)

“We need to connect

industry and leading

researchers”



Connecting industry and ICT researchers

The Research Council’s ambition:

 For industry: enable access to researchers that is 
easy and free of charge

 For researchers: enable access to industry 
partners that is easy and free of charge

The pool of ICT researchers:

 Companies with a SkatteFUNN project 
can apply, starting February 1st 2017

 The Research Council covers charges 
for both companies and researchers



Qualifying to be a SkatteFUNN company

You may:

 Apply for a SkatteFUNN project before January 8th

2017

 Mention your interest in the pool of researchers

 Qualification  apply for assistance from the pool 
of researchers by February 1st 2017

More information: 
www.skattefunn.no/iktforskerpool

Please visit our stand!

http://www.skattefunn.no/iktforskerpool

